
 
 

 

 

 

March 16, 2020 

 

 

 

  On behalf of all the officers, executives and members of ILWU Local 502 we would like to send our 

condolences in the passing of Brother Wesley “Wes” Furtado. Our thoughts and prayers are with his 

family and friends as well as all his brothers and sisters of ILWU local 142, ILWU International and all the 

affiliates.  

  He was a great man and will be deeply missed by all  

 

 

 

In solidarity: 

 

 

Rick Hurtubise                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

President – ILWU Local 502 


